
Dear PS 58 PreK Families - 
 
We will be moving the PreK aftercare registration to Friday, August 15 at 10am. It will be first come, 
first serve. We have 15 spots available for the early session with pick up at 4:15pm. We have 20 
spots available for the full afternoon session with last pick up at 6:30pm. If your child is placed in the 
annex, we do include the walkover from the annex to the main building. The first day of PreK 
aftercare is Thursday, September 11 on the first full day of PreK. 
 
We would like to get a sense of the needs of our community in advance of registration. If you can, 
please fill out our survey, by clicking here. Filling out the survey is not the same as registering and 
does not guarantee your child a spot. Please be sure to register on on Friday, August 15 at 10am.  
 
We do recommend having a back up plan for aftercare as spots in our PreK program are limited.  
 
Please email us at carrollkids@ps58pta.org if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
Your Carroll Kids Team 
 
Important Links: 
 
Direct Link to Aftercare Registration (will only show up on August 15) 
Purchase a Membership (You will need a membership to register for aftercare; we recommend doing 
this in advance. We can refund if you don't get a spot but we do offer enrichment classes in the 
spring for PreK students.) 
Carroll Kids Website 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf34CdQLjgcLpiR9hu52Jmjr0I5n-qjdwnZCyWkpC4xmNvqvw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=109431711093292251383
https://www.hisawyer.com/ps58-brooklyn/schedules?widget_tags=prek
https://www.hisawyer.com/ps58-brooklyn/schedules/membership-plans
https://www.ps58brooklyn.org/afterschool/carroll-kids/

